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Subject Search for Living Learning Center Directors

Colleagues,

I am pleased to announce the search for four Living Learning Center 
directors, to assume their duties next academic year.

The Living Learning Center program is a partnership between Campus 
Residences and Undergraduate Academic Affairs that has been in 
existence for two decades.  Each of the eight Living Learning Centers 
has a distinctive theme and an academic minor and is housed in a 
residence hall.

The Director of each Living Learning Center receives an annual 
stipend, course release, and staff support from both Undergraduate 
Academic Affairs and Campus Residences.  The faculty member's home 
department is also compensated.  

We are currently seeking applicants for the directorships of the 
following four Living Learning Centers:
Science and Engineering
Interdisciplinary Arts
Health and Wellness
Human Sexual and Gender Development

Further information about these particular programs and all the 
Living Learning Centers may be found on the following website: 
http://www.sunysb.edu/llc/ .  For additional information about a 
particular LLC or the responsibilities of a director please contact 
Bill Oberst, Director of the Living Learning Center program at 2-9550 
or 2-1708. 

Mark Aronoff
Deputy Provost




